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Occupational Health & Safety Professor Horvath spoke to the Occupational Health & Safety

Report: Committee Report noting that there were some increases in the
numbers on last year’s performance which were being considered as
to any appropriate steps to mitigate such incidents from occurring
into the future.

Mr Felstead spoke to the serious incident that occurred at “The Pub”
on the previous Saturday night involving a large number of patrons
and Security Officers. It was noted that several security officers were
injured and steps were in place to ensure that the welfare of the
Officers were being looked after. It was also noted that a review of
this incident would be undertaken to assess any issues. Based on
the current position our staff had acted in a very positive manner in
difficult circumstances in refusing a number of patrons entry due to
their level of intoxication. It was further noted that these patrons
had come from a river cruise and presented to Crown in an
intoxicated state.

Mrs Korsanos raised a query regarding an incident reported in the
OSH Committee Report on 6 August 2018 involving a glass shop
panel within the retail strip that fell approximately 5-6 metres. Mr
Walsh undertook to make appropriate enquiries as to the reasons
for the failure in the infrastructure leading to the glass panel falling.

Other Business:
Solvency Resolutions: Mr Barton spoke to the Agenda Item 9, 2018 Annual Review.

It was noted that the Company’s annual review date is 25 October.
The company is required under Section 347 of the Corporations Act
2001 (Cth) to pass a solvency resolution within two months after the
review date of the Company, having regard to the financial situation
of the Company and the financial support from its shareholder/s, it
was RESOLVED that, in the opinion of the Directors, there are
reasonable grounds to believe that the Company will be able to pay
its debts as and when they become due and payable.

It was noted that the shareholder/s of the Company would not
require an Annual General Meeting for the financial year ended 30
June 2018.

It was RESOLVED that the Company Secretary of the Company be
authorised to do anything required in connection with the foregoing
resolutions including lodging any notices required to be lodged with
ASIC.

Closure: There was no further business and the meeting was declared closed
at 1.22pm.
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